
.. UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

October 29, 1999 

Mr. John Daniels 
Project Manager 
Molycorp, Inc.  
300 Caldwell Avenue 
Washington, PA 15301 

SUBJECT: CORRECTIONS TO LICENSE AMENDMENT NO. 3 

Dear Mr. Daniels: 

Pursuant to your telephone request of October 12, 1999, the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission (NRC) staff has made the following corrections to Amendment No. 3 to License 
No. SMB-11393, for the Molycorp Washington facility.  

(1) 6.A. Byproduct, Source, and/or Special Nuclear Material referenced "Natural Uranium." 
This was a typographical error. Instead, 6.A. will read as "Natural Thorium." 

(2) License Condition 13. Reference was not made to your incoming letters of April 13 and 
20, 1999. This was a typographical error. Instead, these letters will be added in 
Condition 14.D.  

I have enclosed the revised license with corrections to 6.A. and License Condition 14.D. Please 
contact LeRoy Person at (301) 415-6701, if you have any questions.

Docket No. 40-8778 
License No. SMB-1393 

Enclosures: Revised License Amendment No. 3 

cc: Molycorp Washington distribution list

LArry Wt Camper, Chibf 
Decom rAissioning Branch 
Division of Waste Management 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety 

and Safeguards

.. ................... -



ENCLOSURE


